
‭Dear Parents:‬
‭In preparation for next year, your child will need the following supplies for August:‬

‭1 book bag‬
‭1 marble copy books‬
‭5 EXPO dry erase markers‬
‭1 box of crayons - write your child’s name on them‬
‭1 pencil box to hold crayons and colored pencils - write your child’s name on it‬
‭1 box of colored pencils - write your child’s name on them‬
‭4 boxes of Kleenex‬
‭2 bottles of hand sanitizer‬
‭1 can of spray disinfectant (i.e.: Lysol, Microban)‬
‭2 large containers of disinfectant cleaning wipes (i.e.: Clorox Wipes)‬
‭2 rolls of paper towels‬
‭1 box of sandwich size Ziploc style bags‬
‭1 set of headphones for chromebook‬
‭1 Ream of White Copy Paper‬
‭NO -  scissors  and  pencil sharpeners.‬

‭Our school uniform:‬
‭K - 8th grade:‬

‭Tops:‬‭Light Blue  or Dark Blue Collar uniform tops.‬‭Long sleeve sweatshirts are to be worn‬
‭under the uniform top. Uniform or Cardigan sweaters may be worn over uniform tops only.‬‭NO‬
‭HOODED SWEATSHIRTS OF ANY FASHION ARE ALLOWED.‬

‭Bottoms:‬‭Navy Blue or Khaki Colored uniform pants‬‭or skirts. Navy Blue or Khaki colored‬
‭sweatpants are allowed only on gym days.‬‭OVERSIZED‬‭pants, skinny jeans, jeans or stretch‬
‭pants are NOT ACCEPTABLE.‬

‭Closed shoes or sneakers are ACCEPTABLE.‬‭The following‬‭footwear is not permitted: slip-on‬
‭shoes, slipper-shoes, slippers, clogs, crocks, sandals, flip-flops, platform shoes, shoes that do‬
‭not have a back on them, any shoes that expose the toes, or shoes with more than a one-inch‬
‭heel. Again, these types of shoes are a safety hazard.‬

‭Please remember to read to your child and encourage them to learn everyday during summer‬
‭vacation‬
‭.‬
‭We are looking forward to a great year together! See you on Monday, August 25th at 8:15 a.m.!‬
‭Sincerely,‬
‭Mrs. Donnelly, MEd.‬
‭Room 213‬




